
 
 
  



 



 

Chet Caskey 
 

     Chet Caskey gave an excellent presentation entitled “The Flags of the Lewis & Clark Voyage of 
Discovery,” on October 10th at the Nez Perce National Historical Park. Mr. Caskey, a noted Vexillologist 
and Lewis and Clark historian, teaches American History and Folk Lore through Spokane Community 
College and leads nation-wide & Columbia River Lewis and Clark tours for Road Scholars. He has 
authored multiple books on 18th Century 
and American Cultural History.  
     Also, Chet described his new Lewis 
and Clark Eastern Legacy Tour scheduled 
for its inaugural trip next spring. The tour 
will trace the Lewis and Clark journey 
from its beginnings in Philadelphia to the 
first winter camp on the mouth of Wood 
River with Professor Don Popejoy as the 
tour’s Leader. Special thanks to Pat 
Rathman for coordinating this event. 
 
       Close up: Steve 
Lee 
 

      Steve Lee, former Idaho Chapter president, has assumed the presidency of the Lewis 
and Clark Trail Heritage Foundation as 
of October 1.    He served 7 years as 
Idaho Chapter president and served the 
foundation as treasurer and as vice-
president the past 2 years.   His first duty 
as president was attending the October 
10th chapter event at Spalding in which 
Chet Caskey presented his excellent 
program on flags and pointed out which 
flags the Corps of Discovery carried over 
the Bitterroot Mountains into Idaho.    
Lee is encouraging Foundation members 
to recruit additional members of the 
Foundation by pointing out all the great 
benefits the Foundation provide 

including the We Proceeded On journal, the Discovering Lewis and Clark website, a library 
and archives, trail stewardship and educational grants, chapters, chapter events, regional 
and annual meetings.   He is also encouraging members to attend next year's annual 
meeting scheduled for the end of July in Harpers Ferry, West Virginia. 
       Lee follows in the footsteps of James Fazio who served as Idaho Chapter president and 
president of the Foundation in 1989 to 1990. 
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In case you have not heard, our very own JoAnn and Kris Townsend has 
made a wonderful website called Lewis and Clark Today that provides 
daily highlights of the Corps of Discovery  
http://lewisandclark.today/index.php 
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In case you didn’t know, Chuck Raddon wrote an excellent article 
earlier this year about Lewis and Clark in Orofino.  Here is part of 
his article. Kris posted the entire article on our website. It can be 
viewed at : 
 
http://lewis-clark-idaho.org/features/orofino.php 
 



 
 
 
 


